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Rosenberg Corey

From: Cheryl Taylor <cherylanntaylor@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:14 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004

I support HB 2004. I am an educated professional and was downsized out of my job in 2014. I have struggled to 
stay housed for over two years with 10% rent increases each year and a property management company with 
questionable ethics between me and homelessness as I try to get back on my feet personally and professionally. 
It's been really stressful. These difficult circumstances are happening to all kinds of people all over Portland.  
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Taylor 
Portland, Oregon 


